
June 4, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Ray Bartels 
813 E. Maple  
Lombard, IL 60148  
 
   Re: Appointment – Zoning 
          Board of Appeals  
 
Dear Mr. Bartels: 
 
The Village Board of Trustees at the regular meeting of June 3, 
2010 appointed you a member of the Zoning Board of Appeals to fill 
a vacancy with a term of office until May, 2011.  Your commission 
card is enclosed.  
 
The Zoning Board of Appeals meets on the fourth Wednesday of 
each month at 7:30 p.m. at the Village Hall.  You will be notified of 
the meetings.   
 
We hope that you find this civic responsibility both challenging and 
interesting.  If we can be of any further assistance, please feel free 
to call upon us.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
William J. Mueller  
Village President   
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